
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:   April 9, 2025 

SUBJECT: Deschutes County Sheriff’s Office purchase of Mobile Data Terminals for patrol 

cars  

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move approval of Document No. 2025-346 relating to the purchase of updated  Mobile 

Data Terminals for the Sheriff’s Office. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The CAD dispatch and record systems within the DCSO’s patrol cars must have current 

versions of Microsoft. At this time, all Mobile Data Terminals (MDTs) are being run with 

Microsoft 10, which Microsoft will discontinue as of October 2025. All units will need to be 

updated to Microsoft 11 before October.  

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

Replacement MDTs were not budgeted within the current FY25 budget. However, the Patrol 

budget has had savings elsewhere which will allow this expenditure of $284,756 with no 

impact to the Patrol budget for FY25. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Jonathan Spring, DCSO Information Technology Manager  


